Old Fashioned Saturday Night Registration

The Rock Port Chamber of Commerce would like to thank you for your
participation in Old Fashioned Saturday Night. This year it is
scheduled for Saturday, September 21, 2019.

If your business or organization is interested in participating this year
please fill out this form and return it. This year you may call or text
me (Betty Stoner) at 660-787-0531 and | will get a form to you. The
fee this year is $10.00. To make it easier for everyone | will collect the

fees the evening of the event. | will just need the registration form in
advance about your booth so | can make up the map.

If electricity is needed it is your responsibility to contact the Rock Port
Board of Public Works (744-2676) and to provide your own extension

cords. This needs to be done in advance because no one will be
available to assist the day of.

Thank you for your participation

Organization/Business:

Contact Name and Phone:

E-mail Address:

Event Description:

RETURN FILLED FORM TO:
Betty Stoner

110 Kansas St.

Rock Port, MO 64482



